[image: image1.jpg]


SHCC LISTSERV #13 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2008 2:48 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: HUD REAC Guidance - REAC Inspections
HUD REAC has released the attached guidance to assist property owners and managing agents in preparing for REAC physical inspections.  If you have any questions, please visit the HUD REAC website for information and contacts.  The website address is http://www.hud.gov/offices/reac/products/prodpass.cfm.
 


